
Uniontown Art Club 
Newsletter March 2018 

 
Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating an 

appreciation of the Visual Arts in the community 

    

March 20, 2018 Meeting  
 Meeting Location: 86 W. Main Street Uniontown PA 

 

Board Meeting 5:30 p.m. 

Agenda:  Business Meeting 

 

General Meeting:  6:30 p.m. 
 

Agenda: 

 

 Reading/Approval of Minutes:     Rec. Secretary:   Karen Zueger 
 Treasurer’s Report:    Treasurer:     Pete Pasqua 

 Co-op Report:        Pete Pasqua 

 Angel got our new hours listed, allowing non-members to join the co-op 

 Stephanie and Pete need to finish the contract for non members to join coop 

at the last meeting we approved allowing non members to join the coop if 

juried in.  

  

 Committee Report:    V. Pres:  Jessica Lotman 

 Downtown Window Display Reset 

 Summit inn form a Committee 
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 President’s Report:     President:   Stephanie McClain 

 Old Business: 

o Continue to display tent cards in Uniontown. 

o Continue grant research. Pete and I are attending a grant research 

meeting at Penn State on March 28th. 

o Deadline to turn in WWII memorabilia Monday March 20th at our 

meeting. Please get any and all display items to The center ASAP. 

Display will run March 23rd until May 20th. With Monica’s surgery 

she will be unable to set up the display I would like to form a small 

committee to help me Friday night March 23rd to set it up at the 

center and downtown window display.  

o Discuss the results of the antique roadshow. Carrie and I did a free ad 

on WMBS during the lunch hour. Many members hung flyers, we had 

tickets for pre-sale, and paid for a face book ad. 

o Report on March craft and Sip. 
 

 New Business: 

o Schedule bylaws committee meeting 

o Paint colors: The walls were painted we have our colors picked out 

and mixed we need to schedule a day to paint the gallery. 

o Painters’ square 

o Portrait girls night event 

o Report for Kellie’s next craft and sip for April.  

o Visited other local art club show in a winery it was a beautiful show. 

o Also Myself, Jess, and Pete were invited to welcome a new artist to 

the Connellsville area at the Connellsville Canteen. I presented 

information on our club and invited the new artist Alisa to join our 

club.  

 

 

 

 

March 2018 
Dear UAC,  
 
Our building, called “The Creative Alliance,” is looking great.  We’re slowly having more sales 
each week, and increasing interest in membership and our new space. The volunteers of the 
coop have been putting in much appreciated hours to keep our new home open and attracting 
the locals. Not only have they been working in the gallery but they also have been keeping the 
place clean.  

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 



 
For my Facebook enthusiasts, I’ve been posting a weekly blog to keep everyone in the loop. As 
we’ve discussed, our new home has turned our club into a living, ever-changing being. If you 
feel out-of-the-loop, check the page.  I post pictures with info on things happening and 
upcoming events (link is https://www.facebook.com/uniontownartclub). The other outlet you 
have is our webpage (https://www.uniontownartclub.org).  
 
If you feel like you would like to be plugged in somewhere, please let me know--we need you.  
 
With the busyness that’s become our “new normal,” we’ve been doing our best to get 
customers in the doors at the center. The coop is progressing.  Please invite your friends and 
family to come shop and attend our craft and sips.  
 
We have a lot of exciting events coming up this year make sure you jump in!! Get excited!!  
 
Stephanie  

 
Looking forward:  
May, July, and October  
Summit Inn Shows-- Dates to be announced.  
 
March:  
Sunday March 18th Antique Road Show.  
Tuesday March 20th 6:30 general membership meeting.  
Friday 23rd set up gallery display WWll memorabilia. Display runs from March 23rd-May 20th.  
 
April: 
Change out window display  
Craft and Sip to be announced  
Tuesday 17th 6:30 General membership meeting  
Rent committee meeting to be announced 
 


